
From: JonathanAndCoriel Taylor
To: Audra Dye
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: supporting photographs continue…
Date: Saturday, June 29, 2024 12:01:26 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Also, some of the pages in the document are all black, so I am assuming there may be some missing
information.

I believe these were the documents in black.
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Above is new photo demonstrating carpenter ant trying to re-enter.  We’re also trying to
eliminate carpenter bees that enters the holes in the front 1st floor windows.









 I believe this completes everything.

On Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 2:38 PM Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov> wrote:

No problem, thanks. I appreciate it’s a lot to pull together.

 

Audra Dye

Architectural Historian, Planner | Planning & Development | City of Detroit

Coleman A. Young Municipal Center, 2 Woodward Ave. Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226

www.detroitmi.gov/hdc

dyea@detroitmi.gov 

Michael E. Duggan, Mayor
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From: JonathanAndCoriel Taylor <jonathanandcoriel@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2024 2:32 PM
To: Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: supporting photographs continue…

 

Sorry if I gave you documents that are duplicated.  A bit exhausted mentally converting each
image.  I think this is all.  Not sure what the blank images could possibly have been, and will
try to figure that out.
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On Fri, Jun 28, 2024 at 2:09 PM JonathanAndCoriel Taylor
<jonathanandcoriel@gmail.com> wrote:
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